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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 

academic year at Singapore 

International School Ciputra! 

As we embark on this exciting 

journey together, I am filled 

with anticipation for the 

incredible learning, growth, and 

community spirit that this new 

year will bring. 

 

 

 

Whether you are a returning family or joining us for the first time, we are thrilled to 

have you as part of our school community. 
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What to Expect This Year 

A Focus on Learning and Growth 

Our dedicated team of teachers and staff 

have been working hard to prepare a year 

full of engaging lessons, hands-on 

activities, and opportunities for students to 

explore their interests and talents. Our 

curriculum is designed to challenge and 

inspire, ensuring that each child reaches 

their full potential 

Building a Strong School Community 

At SIS Ciputra, we believe that a strong school 

community is the foundation for student 

success. Throughout the year, we will host 

events, parent-teacher meetings, and volunteer 

opportunities, to bring families, students, and 

staff together. We encourage you to get 

involved and help us create a supportive and 

vibrant environment for our children. 

We will be continuing with our Coffee 

mornings and would like to hear from you in 

relation to meeting times and suggested 

topics! Please fill in the below survey to let 

us know. 

https://forms.office.com/r/bgvqkwd1Es 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/bgvqkwd1Es
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Communication is Key 

We are committed to maintaining open and 

transparent communication with all our families. You 

can expect regular updates through weekly class 

newsletters, monthly school newsletters, our school 

website, and social media channels. Please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher or the 

school office if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Important Dates to Remember Term 1 

• Parent-Teacher Conferences: this will be held 

in the last week of Term 1, from the 7th - 11th of 

October, and will be an opportunity to discuss 

your child’s progress and how we can work 

together to support their learning for the 

remainder of the year. More information about 

this will be sent out by classroom teachers 

closer to the date. 

How You Can Support Your Child 

Your involvement is crucial to your child's success. 

Here are a few ways you can support your child this 

year: 

• Establish a Routine: A consistent routine at 

home helps children feel secure and ready to 

learn. 

 

• Encourage Reading: Reading at home is one 

of the best ways to support your child’s 

education. Set aside time each day for reading, 

whether it’s a book, a magazine, or even a 

recipe! 

 

• Stay Engaged: Keep in touch with your child’s 

teacher and stay informed about what’s 

happening at school. Your involvement shows 

your child that you value their education. 
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Let’s Work Together 

We believe that education is a partnership between home and school, and we are committed to working with you to 

ensure the best possible experience for your child. Together, we can create a year full of learning, growth, and 

wonderful memories. 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education. We look forward to a fantastic year ahead! 

Kind regards, 

 

Michael David Ogden 

Principal, Singapore International School @ Ciputra 

Email: michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

Website: http://www.ciputra.sis.edu.vn 

 

P.S. Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram and Facebook for the latest news, events, and updates 
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